
 

 

 

IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY LADIES’ SODALITY 

“To Work with Love for Jesus Through Mary” 

 
June, 2017 

Dear Ladies,  

There is a famous saying that goes, “Out with the Old, In with the New!”  Please join us on Wednesday, June 14, at 

7:00 p.m., for the installation of Officers ceremony for the 2017-2018 Sodality year.  We will enjoy a light supper of 

chicken salad sandwiches, strawberry Jello, chips, and a tasty dessert of brownies topped with ice cream.  After 

dinner there will be some toe-tapping and hand-clapping as we are entertained by the Celebration Barbershop Quartet.  

It should be a very fun evening for all! 

 I would like to especially thank the present Board for everything they’ve done this past year.  Thank you each for 

giving of your time, talent, and commitment in keeping our Ladies Sodality an important part of the IHM family.   

“Teach us to give and not count the cost.” 

         St. Ignatius Loyola 

            Jo Ann Ratermann 

            President  

 
 

REMEMBERING OUR MEMBERS 

 

Mt. Grace cards were sent to Mary Pfeiffer and to Marge Hogg.  Please keep all of our sodalists in your thoughts and 

prayers. 

 

Therese DeMoor,  

Welfare    

 
ROSARY 

Rosary in the Garden 

Before the festivities begin at our June meeting, please join us to pray the Rosary. We will begin at 6:30 at 

Mary's statue in front of church. Hope to see you there! 

Peggy Kuehner 

Spiritual Coordinator 

 

 



 

 

Our May Bake Sale brought in over $400 for the Garden Club.  This club serves the whole parish by 

beautifying the gardens on the church grounds. 

Marge Hogg 

 

Don’t forget about our first Quarter Auction on Friday, June 2, at 7:00 p.m. in the church hall.  Proceeds from this 

event will be used to make improvements to the parish chapel.  For more information, please contact Brenda Bucher 

at 314-353-6280. 

Brenda Bucher 

 

 
 

Quarter Auction                                   Friday, June 2 

General Meeting   Wednesday, June 14   

Food Truck and Fun  Event                 Sunday, June 17 

Board Meeting   Monday, June 26 

 

 

 
 

Jo Ann Ratermann  Fr. Kristian Teater               Mary Pfeiffer 

President   Parochial Administrator   Corresponding Secretary 


